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INVITATION TO BID
FOR CANTEEN CONCESSIONAIRE

The Philippine Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI), through the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) and Canteen Committee, invites bidders to bid for Canteen Concession.

The schedule of the bidding activities is as follows:

Posting of the Invitation to Bid June 03 - 10, 2019
Availability and Issuance of Bid Documents | June 03 — 10, 2019
Prebid Conference and Ocular Inspection June 24, 2019 (10:00 am)
Submission and Opening of Bids July 01, 2019 (10:00 am)

The bidding documents can be obtained from the BAC Secretariat after payment of
non-refundable amount of one hundred pesos (P100.00) at the PNRI Cash Section, FAD.

7 For inquiries, interested parties may contact the BAC Secretariat at telephone nos.
920-87-60 or 929-60-11 to 19 loc. 259 (c/o Hershy Lou C. Santos or Luzviminda B. Muyco)
or visit our website at hitp://www.pnri.dost.gov.ph.

The PNRI through the Bids and Awards Committee reserves the right to reject
documents which do not comply with the requirements, waive any formalities of documents or
consider any submission of documents as substantial compliance, reject any and all bids,
declare a failure of bidding, annul the bidding process, or not award the contract, without
thereby incurring any liability to the affected bidder(s), accept bids as may be deemed
advantageous thereto. Further, the PNRI assumes no responsibility whatsoever to
compensate or indemnify bidder(s) for any expenses incurred in the preparation of the bid.
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A)LEDAD S. CASTANEDA, Ph.D.
Deputy Director and Chairperson,
Bids & Awards Committee

Address: Commenwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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